
Hello, everyone! 
 
Last session, the girls learned about French culture (the national anthem, national symbols, 
sports, music, and of course, fashion) and even learned a little bit of the French language 
(ask your daughter to count to five). They all ate a French-themed snack of crepes and 
croissants. 
 
Just a reminder that the next session is on 2/1.  
 
Can't wait to see everyone there! 
Mae on behalf of LIT 
 


